
Saturday October 9 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
The candidates for the Ward 3 Council seat, incumbent Democrat Mary Cheh and 
Republican David Hedgepeth, will discuss the issues at 7:30 pm on Wednesday, 
October 20 at Stanford (2661 Connecticut Ave).  The discussion will be moderated by 
WTOP’s Mark Seagraves and is sponsored by WPCA and the Cleveland Park Listserv 
in cooperation with the Cleveland Park Citizens Ass’n.  Questions can be submitted in 
advance to Peter Brusoe. 
 
The Stanford Art Gallery invites its neighbors to a reception with the artist for the 
opening of its latest show, “Collisions Between Historical Visions: The Art of 
Enrique Chagoya”, on Tuesday, October 13 from 5:30 to 8 pm.  This exhibition of 
paintings, drawings, sculpture and prints by the Mexican artist highlights cultural clashes 
of religious iconography, ethnic stereotypes, ideological propaganda and pop culture.  
RSVPs to Meghvi Maheta Roig, (202) 332-3247. 
 
Last Tuesday, the Board of Zoning Adjustment held a hearing on the appeal of ANC 3C, 
WPCA and several neighbors of the decision to permit a subdivision of the property at 
2810 29th Place.  You can watch the hearing here and read the parties’ filings here.  The 
Board will announce its decision on the appeal at its October 26 meeting. 
 
Plant a tree, see some neighbors.  The Woodland Normanstone Neighborhood 
Association is sponsoring a tree planting just a few yards past the Woodley Park 
boundary.  Shovels, gloves etc will be provided by Casey Trees; bagels and coffee by 
the neighbors; and lunch at the Belgian Embassy.  Saturday, October 30 at 8:45 am at 
the corner of 29th St and Woodland Dr.  RSVPs appreciated by October 14. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
however, the next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 13, 7:30 pm, at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd).  All are welcome. 
 
Connecticut Avenue Pedestrian Action will announce its recommendations to improve 
the pedestrian environment on Connecticut Ave on Saturday, October 16 from 3 to 
5 pm at the Methodist Home, 4901 Connecticut Ave.  RSVP by October 10 to Marlene 
Berlin. 
 
The hearing on whether the developer of the property at 2910 Garfield St may build 
retaining walls and stoops and steps for the two new houses in the “public space” 
around its property is on October 28.  Details on our website.  Questions to Lisa Mitiguy 
or me. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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